Bullitt County Public Schools

Office of Information and Technology

1040 Highway 44 East

Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165
502-869-TECH

MEMO
January 10th, 2022
TO: Jesse Bacon, Superintendent?é/
. | |/ @
FR: Kevin Fugate, Director of Technology A'/l:
RE: GoDaddy Domain Name Purchase
We have used GoDaddy.com to purchase and secure our domain hame over the last decade or
so. GoDaddy also provides hosting but we don’t use them for that, we have all of our district
sites hosted locally. The only thing that wouldn’t be hosted locally is the district website.
We are asking permission to continue using GoDaddy to purchase our domain name on a

year-to-year basis. Thank you.

Let me know if you have any questions you can reach me at kevin.fugate@bullitt. kyschools.us
or 502.869.8040. Thank you!
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